
 

 

 

Utility Manager’s Report 

September 2022 

 

Mayor and Council:  

 

Utility Operations Summary

 Water Department: 

 We have contracted with Cluff drilling for 

well 15 replacement.  There seems to be more 

trouble withWell 21 at the water plant had a burned 

out motor. We have pulled the well and cleaned it 

with soap and air.  A video picture of this well was 

provided by Cluff Drilling.  We are running some 

pump tests on this well before returning it to 

service.   

 

 

 

 

Sewer Department: 

We have several people attending training for sewer treatment plant operator 

training.   Engineering on the headworks screen project is ongoing.  
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Gas Department: 

 Several customers have moved from a tank service to metered service, 

additionally several new customer meters have been installed.  Colorado City’s 

application to FERC is moving through the federal system 

 

Fiber Optic Department: 

 The fiber optic line extension project to the airport is started we will be laying 

conduit to Juniper Street along Mohave Ave. then the plan is to plow direct bury cable 

to the airport and extend to the sewer lift station.  

 

Yours to serve, 

Weston Barlow 

Utility Director 

 


